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Vitale, Matthew J - DNR

From: Ken Shimko <kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 1:14 PM
To: Vitale, Matthew J - DNR
Subject: RE: Julson Store Progress report, BRRTS # 03-06-001296
Attachments: Change Order Feb '19.pdf; Change Order Feb '19.xlsx; IMG_0843.jpg; IMG_0842.jpg; 

IMG_0841.jpg; IMG_0840.jpg; IMG_0839.jpg

Categories: 1 Needs Tracking

Here is Change Order.  I included Excel spreadsheet because scan copy is small print.   
 
I included cost ($300) to hire a skid-steer and plow a path across the field.  There is about 2 feet of snow out there so will 
take awhile. 
 
Do you need paper copy (in mail)?  Please advise. 
 
Thanks 
 
 
Kenneth Shimko, PG 
Meridian Environmental Consulting, LLC 
2711 North Elco Road 
Fall Creek, Wisconsin 54742 
(715)832-6608 (office) 
(715)579-0723 (cell) 
Email: kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com 
 
 
 

From: Vitale, Matthew J - DNR [mailto:Matthew.Vitale@wisconsin.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2019 11:03 AM 
To: Ken Shimko <kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com> 
Subject: Re: Julson Store Progress report, BRRTS # 03-06-001296 
 
Ken, 
 
I have reviewed the January 23, 2019 Progress report you sent. I have it classified in BRRTS as a Remedial Action 
Documentation Report. I agree with the report’s recommendations to install 5 additional monitoring wells/piezometers 
to fully define the extent of the groundwater plume. The only change I suggest to the proposed well locations from the 
report’s Figure 8 is to move the eastern well nest further east another 10-20 ft to be sure it defines the eastern edge of 
the groundwater plume. 
 
Please submit a PECFA U&C Cost request for installing the wells and for one additional groundwater monitoring round of 
all wells. 
 
-Matt 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
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